

NEWSLETTERS

Inside INdiana Business - "Reconsider Your 'Don't Be Negative' Social Media Policy"

April 15, 2014 | South Bend

Jerry Lutkus of the South Bend office authored the article "Reconsider Your 'Don't be Negative' Social Media Policy" published by Inside INdiana Business. Jerry discuses NLRB's continuing campaign to strike down policies requiring employees to talk about companies "in a positive and professional manner."

RELATED PEOPLE



Gerald F. LutkusOf Counsel (Retired)
P 574-237-1118

gerald.lutkus@btlaw.com